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End of year date change. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kura Kōrero                                       29 November 2022 

Kia ora Whanau 

Another school year is quickly coming to a close. We have a few things to inform you about below. 

Firstly, we have been made aware today that we have had some Covid cases in the school. We 

recommend testing your tamariki if they are unwell. Masks and sanitisers are available for pupils, staff 

and visitors as required. Link for more info. https://covid19.govt.nz/testing-and-isolation/if-you-have-

covid-19/ 

Photos: We contacted Photolife to ask about the photos. We understand that they are just printing 

them now so hopefully we will receive them early next week. Let us know if you want to collect the 

photos yourself, otherwise we will send them home with pupils. 

Dental Caravan: I know we told you they would be here this term but since then they have 

confirmed that they won’t be here now until Term one. If you need them they are currently sited at 

Kawakawa School. Ph: 0800MYTEETH 

Beach Trip: The whole school is planning on a day out at Waitangi Beach on Friday 9th December 

leaving school at 9.30am and back by 2.30pm. Postponement day will be Monday 12th December. 

Permission and panui will be out later this week. 

Year 8-10 Activities & Graduation Dinner: They have a host of things planned for the 5th , 6th & 

7th December. The Graduation dinner will be on the 7th December 5.30pm at Te Rito Marae. Again 

more info will be sent home by teachers this week.  

Prize giving (and our last day for the year), Wednesday 14th December. Prize giving starts 10.20am 

under the shade area outside hall.  Whanau are welcome. We will have a shared kai around 12.15pm 

with karakia at 1.30pm, after which tamariki can go home. 
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